Planning Officer 21, Rodborough Rd
London Borough of Camden London

S,Pancras Sq NW11 85A
London N1C 4 AG

Dear Sir/Madam, 13.2.22
Re: Murphy’s Yard
App. 2021/3225P

I am writing to object to this application. The size and height of the development is out

of proportion to the surrounding buildings. I am particularly concerned that the view

from the Heath will be obstructed by this huge development. Some of the blocks will be

up to 19 stories!

Hampstead Heath and its environs must be retained to keep its wild and natural state
and if these tall buildings are allowed to be built it may set a precedent for more tall
buildings on the edge of the Heath.

The planning requirement that any development near the Heath must not harm its
openness and the views from it and is enshrined in many laws and policies.

Yours sincerely,

Sally Wasser



